UTAH STATE OFFICE OF EDUCATION

vLeadership. ..Service.. .Accountability Patti Harrington, Ed.D., State Superintendent of Public Instruction
Voice: (801) 538-7500 Fax: (801) 753-7521 TDD: (801) 538-7876
250 East Cesar E. Chavez Blvd. (500 South) P.O.Box 144200 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-4200

May 30, 2006

Shelly Carter

Spectrum Academy

PO Box 540691

North Salt Lake, UT 84054

Dear Ms. Carter:

This letter is to inform you that the Utah State Board of Education took action in the May 12,
2006 Board Meeting approving the amendment to the charter of Spectrum Academy to increase
enrollment by 60 students.

We recognize and appreciate the efforts you have made in providing a quality education for your
students. We congratulate you on the amendment of your charter and look forward to your
continued success.

Sincerely,

“~

Kim R. Burning
Board Chairman

cc; Ray Timothy
John Broberg
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November 18, 2008

Bryan Washburn

Spectrum Academy

575 Cutler Drive

North Salt Lake, UT 84054

Dear Mr. Washburn:

This letter is to inform you that the Utah State Board of Education took action in its
November 7, 2008 meeting approving the amendment to the charter of Spectrum
Academy. This amendment is to increase enrollment by 128 for a maximum allowable
enrollment of 338 students beginning with the 2010-2011 school year.

We recognize and appreciate the efforts you have made in providing a quality education
for your students. We congratulate you on the amendment of your charter and look
forward to your continued success.

Sincerely,

T ded 10, bl

Richard W. Sadler, Chairman
Utah State Board of Education

ce: Jaime Christensen, Principal
Dr. Patti Harrington, State Superintendent of Public Instruction
Brian Allen, Chair, Charter School Board
Marlies Burns, Director, Charter Schools
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May 24, 2010

Bryan Washburn

Spectrum Academy

575 Cutler Drive

North Salt Lake, UT 84054

Dear Mr. Washburn:

Thank you for bringing to our attention that the letter sent to Spectrum Academy on November
18, 2008 did not contain the correct amendment request information. This letter should replace
the previous letter and is to inform you that the Utah State Board of Education’s intended action
in its November 7, 2008 meeting approved the requested amendment to the charter of Spectrum
Academy. That amendment added grades 9 - 12 and increased enrollment by 128 for a maximum
allowable enrollment of 338 students beginning with the 2010-2011 school year.

Subsequently, the Utah State Board of Education took action in its May 7, 2010 Board Meeting
approving the most recently requested amendment to the charter of Spectrum Academy. This
amendment increases future enrollment by 220 students for a maximum allowable enrollment of
558 students beginning with the 2011-2012 school year.

We recognize and appreciate the efforts you have made in providing a quality education for your
students. We congratulate you on the amendment of your charter and look forward to your
continued success.

Sincerely,

s

Debra G. Roberts
Chair

cc: Jaime Christensen, Principal
Brian Allen, Chair, Charter School Board
Martell Menlove, Deputy Superintendent
Marlies Burns, Director, Charter Schools
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Joel Coleman

Martell Menlove, Chief Executive Officer
Lorraine Austin, Board Secretary

June 10, 2013

Marney Devroom
Spectrum Academy

575 Cutler Drive

North Salt Lake, UT 84054

Dear Ms. Devroom:

This letter is to inform you that the Utah State Board of Education took
action in its June 7, 2013 meeting approving the amendment to the charter
of Spectrum Academy-Satellite #1. The amendment is to modify its charter
agreement to change the satellite school location from Murray School District
to Alpine School District, add grades K-6 (to ultimately serve students in
grades K-12), as well as expand its student enrollment beginning with the
2014-2015 school year following the growth plan below:

2014-2015 Grades K-8, 384 students

2015-2016 Add grades 9-10; +96 students (480 total)
2016-2017 Add grades 11-12; +96 students (576 total)
2017-2018 +24 students (600 total)

We recognize and appreciate the efforts you have made in providing a
quality education for your students. We congratulate you on the
amendment of your charter and look forward to your continued success.

Sincerely,

s o

Debra G. Roberts
Board Chair

cc: Jaime Christensen, Principal
Tim Beagley, Chair, Charter School Board
Brenda Hales, Deputy Superintendent
Marlies Burns, Director, Charter Schools

250 East 500 South P.O. Box 144200 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-4200  Voice: (801) 538-7517 Fax: (801) 538-7768
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August 12, 2014

Marney Devroom
Spectrum Academy

575 Cutler Drive

North Salt Lake, UT 84054

Dear Ms. Devroom:

This letter is to inform you that the Utah State Board of Education took action in its August 8,
2014 meeting approving the requested amendment to the charter of Spectrum Academy. The
amendment is to modify Spectrum Academy’s charter agreement to increase enrollment by 48
students at the Alpine campus beginning in the 2014-2015 school year.

As this expansion neither adds 20 percent or more new students nor two or more grades
served during a single school year, the school is not eligible for a significant expansion

adjustment under Board rule R277-479, Charter School Special Education Student Funding
Formula.

We recognize and appreciate the efforts you have made in providing a quality education for

your students. We congratulate you on the amendment of your charter and look forward to
your continued success.

Sincerely,

(; VZL ‘Z% W
David L. Crandall
Board Chair

cc: Dr. Jaime Christensen, Director
Dr. Tim Beagley, Chair, Charter School Board
Dr. Sydnee Dickson, Interim Deputy Superintendent
Dr. Marlies Burns, Director, Charter Schools

Dr. Jennifer Howell, Specialist, Special Education
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